



Disability Sports Organisations





Simon Pierce
North Yorkshire Disability Development Officer
Federation of Disability Sports Organisations
c/o North Yorkshire Sport
Harrogate High School
Ainsty Road
Harrogate
HG1 4AP



27th October 2009

Dear Sir/Madam,



PROPOSED ACCESSIBLE CYCLE TRACK - DALBY FOREST



I have been involved with a number of development meetings between the Forestry Commission, CTC and myself as a representative of the Federation of Disability Sports Organisations (FDSO). I believe the above proposed development will provide a unique opportunity not only for disabled people within North Yorkshire, but for people from the Yorkshire and Humber Region and beyond. The track will open up the wonderful natural surroundings of the Forest to people of all abilities making it truly accessible.





As a member of the North Yorkshire Disability Sport Steering Group and an employee of the FDSO, the Yorkshire and Humber Regional partner of the English Federation of Disability Sport, I have established networks and media resources to effectively promote the cycle track upon completion.

Please accept this letter as an endorsement from the FDSO supporting the development of an accessible cycle track at Dalby Forest and commitment to future partnership working to ensure the resource is advertised as widely as possible.



If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,



Simon Pierce

Registered Office: Unit 9. Milner Way, mesalt, Workshald, work only

